
 

Important Notice: Hold to Authorize and Imbalance Return 
 

October 29, 2018 
 
The Hold to Authorize restriction will remain in effect for November 1 going forward.  
 
FEI has determined that Imbalance Return will be available for November 1 until further notice, 
specifically 30,000GJ in the Lower Mainland and 30,000GJ in the Interior. Allocated amounts will be 
based on a percentage of the Shipper’s average aggregate customer demand (daily and monthly 
combined) over a 30-day period at each receipt point. Given daily and monthly balanced customers have 
not yet been amalgamated in a daily group in WINS, supply authorized from Imbalance Return will be 
manually updated as it is today and applied to your daily group only. Please ensure you insert a 
nomination requesting Imbalance Return for your daily group for the month of November. Until such 
time that customers are all pooled in a daily group, amounts will be updated manually each day 
retroactively. 
 
Each Shipper will receive an email with their allocated amount for November 1. 
 
FortisBC reserves the right to limit the use of imbalance return or otherwise curtail service. FortisBC 
will provide as much advanced notice as possible in the event of changes. 
 
 
 
Note this posting will be appended to the news flash section of our web site for your future reference: 
https://www.fortisbc.com/NaturalGas/Business/TransportationServiceOption/TransportMarketersActivi
ties/Pages/default.aspx 
 
 
Thanks, 
Transportation Services 
FortisBC Energy Inc. 
604-592-7799 


